
Churches are to close at midday 23rd March, 2020 as part of the 
Australian government social distancing measures to combat the 

spread of the coronavirus. 

In regard to the celebration of the Sacraments, the Diocese is 
currently awaiting advice from the Australian Catholic Bishops 

Conference.

If the situation changes the details of Mass times will be updated 
on this website and in your local Parish.

Please contact your local Parish if anointing of the gravely ill or dying is required.


